
 

 

City of Minneiska 
 Council Minutes 

September 7, 2021 
 

Mayor, Mark Tibor called the Minneiska City Council Meeting to order. City Clerk, Shelly 

Splittstoesser; Treasurer, Ken Heaser; Council members Mike Konkel and John Mercier were in 
attendance. 
 

Shelly read the minutes from the August meeting. Mike motioned to approve the minutes; John 
seconded. All approved.  

 
Ken gave the treasurer's report and presented the bills. The city net worth is $83,140.02. Mike 
motioned to approve the treasurer's report and pay all bills. John seconded. All approved.  

 
Ordinances and Resolutions – Mark will meet with the city attorney regarding 

planning/zoning, infrastructure concerns and City Code revisions.  
 
Old Business 

 
Street repairs need to be completed while the temperatures are warm. Mike, Ken, Mark and 

John will do the work later this week.  Mike noted that weed work has been partially completed.   
 
Mark noted that a contractor was hired to do needed culvert work behind the church.   

 
Past barking dog concerns have improved. 

  
The roll-in dock was installed today by the DNR. Mark recently discussed use of silt bags with 
Kent Skaar (DNR). Pete Glasspoole is reviewing additional information just received.    

 
New Business 

 
Mike fixed some of the flags and ordered new hardware for others that need to be fixed. 

 
The current building permit process was discussed. Mark will follow up on this. 
 

Shelly announced her intention to resign as City Clerk at the end of the year.  
 

Questions regarding bridge weight limits were discussed. Mark will follow up with Wabasha 
County on this.  
 

Mike motioned the meeting be adjourned; John seconded. All approved the meeting adjourned.  

Recorded by Rachelle G. Splittstoesser, City Clerk 


